
 

February 11, 2021  
 
 
 
College of Education Students:  
  
The Teacher Education Student Services Office is notifying students of immediate 
changes in ACT requirements. Due to recent revisions to national accreditation 
requirements and due to meeting multiple other criteria of educational accountability, the 
Arkansas Department of Education’s Division of Elementary and Secondary Education 
has approved for ACT requirements to be excluded from Arkansas Tech University’s 
acceptance process into Stage II education classes.  
 
The ACT will no longer be required for ATU education students seeking Stage II 
acceptance.  For up-to-date information pertaining to requirements for acceptance into 
Stage II education classes, please visit: atu.edu/teachereducation/stagel.php  
  
Sincerely,   
 

  
 
Autumn Danielle Hodges, Ed.S.   
Director of Teacher Education Student Services 

http://www.atu.edu/teachereducation/stageI.php

